

Customer & Partner Information

16.03.2020

Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Dear valued Customers & Partners.

GeoVille takes the recent situation regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) very seriously and has taken comprehensive precautionary measures.

We formed a high-level team which monitors and evaluates the development of the situation on a daily basis.

For operational services we maintain proven business continuity plans, including back-office locations and all our staff is technically equipped to work from various locations.

By means of regular tests we ensure that all operative business processes are functioning.

Additional precautionary measures to (a) slow down the spreading of the virus and (b) minimize risk for our operations have been implemented in GeoVille such as additional hygiene measures, total ban on business travels, visitors and meetings, separation of office locations and self-quarantine rules.

Currently there are no restrictions for implementing our project obligations and we are confident that the team will be able to uphold our services.

Please do not hesitate to contact GeoVille by phone +43 512 562021-0 or via e-Mail:

- covid_response@geoville.com for any inquires related to our COVID-19 precautionary measures
- info@geoville.com for all other types of inquiries

Best regards,

GeoVille Information Systems and Data Processing GmbH

Dr. Christian Hoffmann

Managing Director